
File No. 23-0950 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to approving proposed amendments to the Fire Code 
regarding Certified Unified Program Agency requirements. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
REQUEST the City Attorney to draft Ordinances adding and/or amending provisions of the Fire Code, 
which are contained in the Los Angeles Municipal Code, Chapter 5, Article 7, to update and streamline 
regulations and requirements for the operation of the Los Angeles Fire Department’s Certified Unified 
Program Agency program. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The Board of Fire Commissioners (Board) reports that there is no negative 
fiscal impact or outlay. All revenue collected will offset inspector time and activity for facilities that are out 
of compliance or require a re-inspection. No additional funds will be necessary to implement any of the 
above requested changes. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
At its regular meeting held on September 26, 2023, the Public Safety Committee considered a Board report 
relative to approving proposed amendments to the Fire Code regarding Certified Unified Program Agency 
requirements. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the Board 
recommendation, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ  YES 
LEE   YES 
McOSKER  YES 
PARK   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ  YES 
 
AS 9/26/23 
 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


